From: Cappleman, James 
Sent: Friday, December 15, 2017 11:40 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: reporting Bull tickets given away on behalf of the City of Chicago

Hi Steve,

Today I was given 10 Chicago Bull tickets for their Wednesday, Dec. 20th game. 

I will be giving all these tickets to the student who was seriously wounded in a Starbuck's Coffeeshop a few months ago, along with his friends who were with him at the time of the shooting. Some of their parents will also receive tickets so that they can accompany them. 

These tickets will be given to them on behalf of the City of Chicago.

Best,

Alderman James Cappleman
46th Ward

